
  

Helen worked for seventeen years at Frenchtown Porcelain Company. 
She entered the Sisters of the Charity in Wisconsin for two and one half 
years, followed by one year with the Sisters of the Most Blessed 
Sacrament Order and retired in 1995 after twenty years working at 
Penn Engineering in Plumsteadville. 

She is survived by several nieces and nephews, as well as many great 
nieces and nephews. 

Relatives and friends are invited to her funeral Mass at 11 a.m., 
Thursday, June 6 at St. John the Baptist Catholic Church, 4050 Durham 
Road, Ottsville where the family will greet guests from 10 a.m., until the 
time of Mass. Interment will follow Mass in St. John the Baptist 
Cemetery. 

 REED AND STEINBACH Funeral Home 

Helen R. Pepkowski 
passed away on Thursday, 

May 30, 2024 at Neshaminy 
Manor. 

Born in Tinicum, she was the 
daughter of the late Kazimire 

and Tillie (Palakowski) 
Pepkowski. 

  


